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 Nick Reeve COMMNT2014/7869/P 13/04/2015  13:25:06 I own a property and have a back door in the immediate vicinity of this proposed installation. As such I 

have concerns about any additional noise that this pump may bring into my home, as well as any 

emissions it may give that may cause issues when my door or windows are open. It also refers to the 

installation being elevated but I could not tell from the drawings how high. Ideally I would not want 

this to be visible or an eyesore on the building.

37 Heath Street

NW3 6TR

Page 3 of 55


